
Rotary Club of Rushden Chichele Cheque Presentation 

Our Chairman Paul Mills receiving a cheque for £1,000.00 from Bill Randles of the Rotary Club 
of Rushden Chichele. The money was raised from their annual raffle. Tickets were sold at 
Waitrose supermarket Rushen during the week of 13th-19th April. The money is donated to the 
branch funds to help towards commemoration events and the ever increasing local welfare 
commitments. 
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